
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

6th October 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our open morning for 
prospective new parents for the Reception year 2024. 
 

The open morning will be held in the school hall on Wednesday 15th November at 
9:30 - 10.30am.  We will share important information about our school and you will 
be given a tour of school by some of our very helpful children. 
 

If you would like to join us please complete the following Google form: 
https://forms.gle/7tVWrwm4m8exsteK9 
 

We hope you can make it, and would love to see you there. 
 

 

Kind regards, 
 

Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.acdemy  
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